

## THE PALM BEACH POLICE & FIRE FOUNDATION

Board of Directors

June 3, 2024

John F. Scarpa Chairman & Co-Founder

Town Council of the Town of Palm Beach

Timothy Moran Vice Chairman & Co-Founder

360 South County Road Palm Beach, FL 33480

David S. Mack Vice President

Dear Mayor Moore, Council President Lindsay, Council President Pro-Tem Crampton, and members of the Town of Palm Beach Town Council.

Michael A. Belisle 1st Vice President

Please accept this letter as confirmation that the Palm Beach Police & Fire Foundation will be funding the purchase of the mobile training tower for the benefit of Palm Beach Fire Rescue. The unit will be provided by 'Mobile Training Towers', headquartered in

Annie Falk Secretary / Treasurer

Hawkinsville, Georgia, and will cost \$214.845.00.

Howard B. Bernick

Lawrence Herbert The Foundation's Board of Directors is passionate about providing support for Palm Beach Police and Fire Rescue Departments to John W. Jordan II purchase equipment and tools that are above and beyond what is budgeted for by the Town. We are very excited to be able to assist Michele Kessler

with this purchase!

William I. Koch

If you have any thoughts or questions regarding this matter, please reach out to my email at rebecca@pbpf.us or by phone at 561-508-

David W. Levinson

0082 at your convenience.

Janet Levy

Jeffrey A. Marcus

John W.S. Preston

Warm regards,

Thomas C. Quick

Herb Shear

Rebecca Godwin President & COO

Rebecca Godwin President & COO